
 

 

 
 

 
April 07 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
Ramadan kareem. I wish all members of our DBS Wakra community well at this important time of 
the year. 
 
I would like to remind all parents that all students – with the exception of our EYFS pupils, who 
leave at 12.30 – leave school each day during Ramadan at 13.00. Because the adults on site must 
adhere strictly to their Ramadan working hours, we must ensure that all the young people in our 
care are collected on time. Similarly, school starts each morning at 08.00, and so that no vital 
learning is lost due to the lateness to lessons, it is essential that all students arrive punctually to 
school. 100% attendance and 100% punctuality should be the aim of all students at all times of any 
academic year. 
 
I would also be grateful if all parents could continue to ensure that their children come to school 
each day in their complete and correct DBS uniform. Our expectation is that students wear their 
DBS uniforms with pride and that the highest standards are always present. Even now that the hot 
weather is returning, we can neither allow standards to drop nor allow students to wear items 
which are not part of our uniform list. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly to discuss any of the points covered in 
this letter, I would welcome them to do so by using the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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